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I support Ranked Choice Voting. Oregon has many Independents, perhaps as large a 

percentage as Republicans and Democrats. A better way to know what/who voters 

really want is to be more inclusive.  

 

Let's ensure all Oregonians are represented in our democracy. It’s clear that our 

elections aren’t serving voters or candidates as best as they could. Ranked choice 

voting is a simple improvement to our elections that will lead to more reflective 

elected bodies for Oregonians from every community. 

 


